
Welcome to spring! There are reports of
gopher sightings already, that is most
encouraging. Water shortages remains a big
concern, I know everyone wants to do their
part. So, commencing May 1st we will enact
once a month showers' for everyone,
including staff. I figure if we are all a bit
ripe it wont be that noticeable! 

Pray for good spring rains, that would help
a lot. Don’t forget to file your taxes and
Happy Easter to all!

PS: As for monthly showers, Happy April
Fools!!! Gotcha!

Message from Your Manager

Residency and Service Agreement - Termination of Agreement

The Resident may end this Agreement by serving the Foundation with written notice on or
before the first day of the month to be effective on the last day of that month (regardless of
when the residency began). The Resident need not cite a specific reason for the termination.
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Special Events

April 9
2024 Garden Meeting

It’s almost that time of year! If you are
interested in taking part in the garden this
year, please come to our meeting at 10:00am.

April 12
Lunch & Movie in Fort Macleod

Join us for an afternoon in Fort Macleod.
We’ll be having lunch and then going to see
“Ordinary Angels” at the Empress Theatre! 

April 18
All Lodge Crib Tournament

We will be heading over to Black Rock
Terrace to join the other lodges for a day of
crib!

April 25
Johnson Philips

Come listen to some amazing live music, on
the 2nd floor at 10:00am. It will be music to
your ears, we promise!

Welcome New Resident!

Jeanine H.

Garden View

Adrian



The Foot Doctor will be here on
Wednesday, April 3rd at 8:30am! Don’t
forget to sign up for an appointment, or
see Kate if you have any questions.

@GreenAcresLethbridge www.GreenAcres.ab.ca

In the event that the building is evacuated for any reason, the Foundation has
arrangements made for alternate holding areas. Once everyone is accounted for outside
the building, residents and staff will be transported to another nearby facility.

Should evacuation of geographical area (for example: downtown) be declared, the
alternate holding areas will be locations outside of the evacuation area.

For more information, please see your Manager.

Emergency Preparedness - Alternate Holding Areas

Happy Birthday!

Jean G.
Merle G.
Sally J.
Florence N.
Verda P.
Ken K.
Margaret W.

April 1
April 1
April 7
April 11
April 12
April 13
April 23

GAF Logo Apparel

If you would like to order GAF logo shirts
or hoodies, talk to your manager for
pricing, sizes, and available colours

All Aboard the Mexican Train!

No experience required, everyone is
welcome to come try out Mexican Train- a
fun game using dominoes to connect and
expand your ‘train’. We will be playing on
Tuesdays at 3:30pm!

April Book Club

This month we will be
reading “A Man Called
Ove” by Fredrik Backman,
then watching the movie
with Tom Hanks! See Kate
to get your copy.

Our birthday party will be on April 11th
at 1:30 p.m. with Karen’s Karoake
entertaining.

What do the moon and dentures 
have in common?

They both come out at night!


